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The soon-to-be-released draft 710 EIR/EIS is anticipated to be a voluminous document

containing hundreds of pages addressing complex issues of major concern to the

impacted cities. The proposed 60-day review period for all reviewing parties is insufficient

time to review, analyze and assimilate data for a project of this magnitude. The additional

review time will contribute to a more thorough environmental review process.

THEREFORE MOVE that the CEO work with Caltrans to extend the review period from

60 to 90 days.


